CoLEMAN A. YOUNG MUNICIPAL CENTER
2 WOODWARD AVE., SUITE 1126
DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48226

PHONE 31392243703

CITY OF DETROIT FAX 313222494433

OFFICE OF THE EMERGENCY MANAGER WWW DETROITMI.GOV

July 2, 2014

Terri A. Miller, CPCU

Executive Director

Michigan Automobile Insurance Placement Facility
Michigan Assigned Claims Plan

17456 N. Laurel Park Drive, Suite 130E

Livonia, MI 48152

Re: First party no-fault lawsuits filed against the Facility, but for which the City of Detroit is the allegedly
responsible party

Dear Ms. Miller:

I am aware that approximately thirty first party no-fault lawsuits have been filed against the Michigan Automobile
Insurance Placement Facility, but for which the City of Detroit is the allegedly responsible party. I understand that the
undetlying theory is that, because the City of Detroit is in bankruptcy, the City is financially unable to pay these first
patty claims. MCL 500.3172.

That premise is not cotrect. The proposed Plan of Adjustment provides for payment in full of first party no-fault
claims, to the extent they are valid.

The City of Detroit asks that you present this letter to the Courts having jurisdiction of these cases in support of
dismissal of these lawsuits, so that the claims can be presented to the City of Detroit.

City of Detroit

KevyN D. OrRr, EMERGENCY MANAGER



